
VIA ELS 

March 7, 2024 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, NE  
Washington, DC 20554 

Subject: Apex Aries 1 Notification 
Call Sign: WO2XHD 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On March 4, 2024, the Apex Aries 1 satellite deployed on orbit and commenced transmissions.  We 
thank the FCC staff for its prompt and thoughtful processing of the underlying satellite license 
application.  Please contact me with any follow-ups. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 /s/ Ian Cinnamon  

Ian Cinnamon 

Chief Executive Officer 

ian.cinnamon@apexspace.com  

+1 818-384-5794 


